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                                                            Friends Of Croscombe School – FOCS


Dear Parents,


As you know, our Easter Garden Party Eggstravaganza is going to be held on Thursday, April 20th from 1pm till 4. On the day itself, we have planned to have various market stalls selling various bits and bobs, from hand spun wool to fresh fruit and veg. Angelo will also be there with his sand art, FOCS will have stalls selling cakes and sweet cones and teas, coffees and ice creams. We will also be having a bouncy castle to add an extra bit of fun for the kids. We have decided to sell wristbands for the bouncy castle so the children can come and go as they please throughout the afternoon for a one off payment.

I have added the price list below of things FOCS will be arranging. If you want to send your child to school with some pocket money, this will give you an idea of how much to send them with (if you are not attending). The wristbands and egg hunt will be available to buy on the day however for ease you may want to pre-pay for these so the children have less money in their pockets. 

Bouncing Castle
 -£2 (Wristband will be on sale after school, Tues 18th & Weds 19th, in the playground)

Sweet Cones 
 -£1.50

Ice creams 
 - ice poles starting from 50p, ice creams from £1

Cakes

 -50p

Easter Egg Hunt
 -£3 (You should have received a booking slip for this already)

Teas & Coffees
 -£

Juice

 -FREE for the kids

Once we have covered our costs, all monies raised go straight back into the school.

I would like to also use this time to ask again for any donations of cakes and also if any of you could help out manning the FOCS stalls. A rota for this will be up on the door when we return from the holidays, but will also be on our Facebook page if you would like to offer you time, please do.

LINK TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE BELOW

https://www.facebook.com/groups/240475156104882/
We hope to see as many of you supporting the opening. You will be amazed at what we have achieved. 

Sponsorship

Also, I would like to take this opportunity and let you all know about and exciting development for the future of the new garden. We have managed to obtain sponsorship from the relatively new business, ‘Bengrove Market Garden’. The people who run the Market Garden sell veg boxes and various other products, currently selling these at Castle Cary market on a Tuesday and the new Shepton Sunday Market.  They have offered to supply us with seeds and plants to start our growing seasons off and will also provide talks and tours around their site in the future. Links, and further details will be on our website very soon. 
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http://www.bengrovemarketgarden.co.uk/
we hope you all have a fantastic break and enjoy your Easter holidays.

Thank you

Craig Stevens

FOCS - Chair


